
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Board of Directors Meeting - South Shore 1 - Sept 16, 2017 
 
Attendees:  Will Reed, Dennis Brown, Bill Messieri (via phone) 
 
There was a brief discussion and reaction to how the annual meeting went.  The 
board also examined the figures of the expenses for the year as they currently 
exist with the most recent report (Aug 2017).  Most of the expenses are in line 
with what has been budgeted for the year.  It has been pointed out the Land-
scape Improvements has been budgeted way above expenses; the board plans 
to shift some of this excess to other areas for the 2018 budget. 
 
The board voted on the following positions on the board… Dennis Brown, Presi-
dent, Bill Messieri, Treasurer, and Will Reed, Recorder. 
 
The next board meeting is scheduled for Saturday, November 11, 2017.  Topics 
include finalizing 2018 budget and analysis of work that was scheduled to be 
completed by It Takes Two during the autumn. 
 
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
      Dennis Brown 


